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Hello Alder Grove Families,  

Happy New Year! We hope your break was full of rest and comfort. The school year is going fast! Spring semester begins later 
in the month. I can’t believe we’re almost halfway to summer!  

Community School Grant: Thank you to all of our families and students who completed Community School surveys! We ’ll 
use this data to apply for the implementation grant, which will help fund much-needed programs for our students, like addi-
tional mental health supports. Thanks to Shana for working so hard on this project, and to the parents, staff, and community 
members who joined the Community School Advisory Team to help guide us in using this money wisely. 

Flu Season: We are back in cold and flu season, so please stay home and rest if you have flu symptoms. Let ’s work together 
to keep each other healthy. If you need COVID-19 tests, please ask the front office. We have plenty! 

Effective Test Prep: We have partnered with Mr. D’s Math and WriteAtHome for a new, proven-effective, self-paced test 
preparation program called Conquer the CAASPP. Studies show that students who prepare for testing not only score better, 
but feel less anxiety and more confidence while taking the CAASPP. Check with your CT and see your email and texts for sign-
up information. 

To quell the doldrums of winter, this month will feature (or start the planning for) some exciting events: 

 Winter Performance: Witness the fruits of each student’s musical labors, attending classes, and practicing to entertain 
and wow us on January 12th, 10-noon on the stage!  

 Our annual Geography Bee (January 22nd), Spelling Bee (January 29th): Contact Randi if you’re interested in partici-
pating. If you would like to be an audience member and watch our cartophile and hyperlexic students show off their 
skills, please join us at 4:30 each day. 

 Science Fair: If you’re interested in flexing your scientific method muscles in a March 5th science fair project, contact 
our science fair coordinator Kathy to sign up or to meet and discuss ideas after watching the explanation video (link 
later in this newsletter) . There are so many different types of scientific research and options, offering endless possibili-
ties for interesting projects. 

Community Partners: A reminder: For those families using our community partners (vendors), please let your CT know if 
your student is planning on attending so they can complete the paperwork process BEFORE the services start. Contact your CT 
if you have any questions.  

As always, we are deeply appreciative of all of you. Thank you for choosing AGCS as your personalized learning, flex-based op-
tion for education! 

Tim Warner 

~Alder Grove News~ 

January 2024 

 

Alder Grove Charter School Hours of Operation:  
8:30am—4:30pm 

Library Hours: 9am—4pm 
 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
 

Don’t forget—there’s still a week left of the Fall Semester when we get back on January 8! 
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PBIS Book of the Month 

If you are a transgender and gender-nonconforming (TGNC) teen, you 
may experience unique challenges with identity and interpersonal re-
lationships. In addition to experiencing common teen challenges such 
as body changes and peer pressure, you may be wondering how to 
express your unique identity to others. The Gender Quest Workbook 
incorporates skills, exercises, and activities from evidence-based ther-
apies—such as cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT)—to help you ad-
dress the broad range of struggles you may encounter related to gen-
der identity, such as anxiety, isolation, fear, and even depression. 

The activities in this book will help you explore your identity internally, 
interpersonally, and culturally. And along the way, you’ll learn how to 
effectively express yourself and make informed decisions on how to 
navigate your gender with family, friends, classmates, and coworkers. 
The book also includes chapters on sex and dating, balancing multiple 
identities, and how to deal with stressful challenges when they arise. 
Click here for more information: 

https://www.newharbinger.com/9781626252974/the-gender-quest-
workbook/ 

December 2023 PBIS Update 

Bark Buck Store Has New Surprises! 

Looking for a gift?  Gather up your Bark 
Bucks and head on over to the Bark 
Buck Store.   

Check out our new items like fidget 
rings, slinkies, squishy balls, polished 
rocks, yo-yos, and MORE!  (Of course, 
there are also good things to eat.)   

You’ve earned those bucks, so treat yourself, or someone else, to 
something new! 

Do you have more questions or any suggestions about bark bucks or 
positive behavior at Alder Grove?  

Please let us know! Email us at: pbis@aldergrovecharter.org 

PBIS Committee Members: Tim Warner, Superintendent; Stefani 
Gambrel, Principal; Nichole Dollarhide, Director of Special Services & 
School Psychologist; Shana Langer, Community Schools Coordinator; 
Crystal Collins, School Psychologist; Becky Garraway, Class Coordina-
tor and Classroom Aide; Cedar Smith, Credentialed Teacher (CT) and 
On-campus Class Teacher; Luana Nelson, SPED/Vendor Relations 
Secretary; Jasper Severn, Math Proficient Lunch Lady. 

PBIS Vision Statement: Our PBIS Committee will work to improve 
school climate by creating a safe, respectful, and inclusive environ-
ment at Alder Grove with the goal of increasing positive social, emo-
tional, and academic outcomes. 

Meal Program / Wellness Policy 

Check out the Alder Grove Meal Program tab on our 
website for links to healthy celebration treats and non-
food rewards for students, healthy school fundraising 

ideas, and a Smart Snacks calculator and list of food and 
beverages that meet the Smart Snack nutrition stand-

ards.  

Also, don't forget that Alder Grove serves breakfast and 
lunch to all students FREE of charge with no application 

or sign-up required!  

Breakfast is offered:  
Monday — Friday from 8:35am until 8:55am. 

Lunch is offered:  
Monday — Thursday from 12:40pm until 1:05pm,  

and on Friday from 12:00pm until 12:25pm. 
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Learning Lab 





Science Fair! 

Wednesday March 5 is Alder Grove’s annual Science Fair! In-
terested students should be considering ideas for a project at 
this time. If you would like help choosing a focus for your pro-
ject, our science fair coordinator Kathy Yeager would be happy 
to meet and discuss ideas. There are so many different types of 
scientific research, offering endless possibilities for interesting 
projects. 

Each year, the Alder Grove Science 
Fair follows the protocol outlined 
by the Humboldt County Science 
Fair. This year, a poster showcase 
option has been added. In 
the poster showcase, students 
make a poster to share the science 
that they are learning. 

To learn about the science fair, please check out our Science 
Fair Information Slideshow (use this link or the URL below). 
Once you have completed this step, contact our science fair 
coordinator Kathy Yeager at: 
kathy.yeager@aldergrovecharter.org to ask questions, discuss 
ideas, and sign up for our science fair!! 

Science Fair Information Slideshow URL: https://docs.google.com/
presentation/d/1MvnXwgTCxdx6oJCQDkyzWBM-8cVhIFX1Rslsg5z-
fCU/edit?usp=sharing 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MvnXwgTCxdx6oJCQDkyzWBM-8cVhIFX1Rslsg5z-fCU/edit?usp=sharing
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Photos from CTE Classes 

Congratulations 

to Ocean 

Goodrich-

Brinckhaus,  

who was one of 

Alder Grove’s 

inaugural cross 

country         

winners! 
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January 2024 

RETURN TO 
SCHOOL  
JAN 8th 

Winter Break—School Closed 

Winter  
Performance 

10am 

Geography 
Bee 4:30pm 

Spelling Bee 
4:30pm 

Flips for Kids 
11:30am 

MLK DAY 
SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

Spring 
Semester 

Begins 

Jan 12 
Last Day of 

Fall Semester 
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